

SUPPORT PINER PROJECT GRADUATION

Project Graduation is a county-wide program which promotes safe, sober and fun graduation night parties for our high schools. Because of Project Graduation celebrations all over Sonoma County, there have not been any traffic-related deaths on graduation night in 27 years.

Piner's Project Grad is made possible by the generous support and involvement of Piner parents and the local business community.

Parents of students in ALL GRADE levels are needed to plan, organize and staff the event. There are many areas in which help is needed each year. We look for new parents to join us each year as parents of graduating seniors move on. Come to a meeting to learn where you can help in the following areas:

- Entertainment what are they agoing to do all night?
- Food included in the price of the ticket—all they can eat, all night long.
- Volunteer coordinator organize our volunteers.
- Treasurer someone has to keep track of our funds.

- Fundraising help find ways to bring in \$ to pay for our event.
- Donations cash & prize donations are always needed.
- Ticket sales collect Project Grad contracts & track sales.
- Security make sure everyone has a safe night.

Upcoming Meeting Dates

October 1 • November 5 • December 3

1st Wednesday of the month • PHS Library • 6:30 p.m.

Set up begins May 30th. Event night is June 5th. Clean up takes place June 6th.